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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 8:58 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Aquarion Wate Company Petition for Increase in Rates

I have attached an Internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: VICTORIA PARKER [mailto : sanddollarvillage@verizon.net]
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 4:29 PM
To: VP~JC:
Subjéct:~Aqt~árion Wate Company Petition for Increase in Rates

D~r~Sir/Ma’d~ñ~: V

I am emailing. regarding Aquarion’s Proposed Permanent Rate Increase. Please note my objection to such a
larg~ increase. As everyone knows the economy is struggling, along with families, businesses, and the
go~vernrh~ñt: Is this the correct time to let such a large increase pass? A 21% increase right now is too much to
ask. A small reasonable increase right now has to be acceptable, but allowing such a large increase right now
will be devastating.

Please consider denying such a large increase. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Victoria Parker
MGVP LLC
dlbla — Sand Dollar Village
4 PStreet
Hampton, NH 03842

(603-926-3380)

10/28/2008


